
WILBUR WRIGHT 
ELEMENTARY             
www.ncweb.me/wilburwright/                       

  
 
-MARCH 14—SCHOOL BOARD 
MEETING 7PM 
 
-MARCH 16—HONOR  
 PROGRAM FOR 3RD  
 GRADING PERIOD 
 KINGERGARTEN-2 @ 2PM 
 GRADES 3—6  @  1PM 
 
-MARCH 18—IREAD TESTING 
FOR GRADE 3 ENDS 
 
-MARCH 21 THROUGH APRIL 
1ST IS SPRING BREAK/
STUDENTS RETURN ON   
MONDAY, APRIL 4TH 
 
-APRIL 6—PTO MEETING @ 
3:15PM 
 

-APRIL 7—FOOD PANTRY 
3:15 TO 4:00  

 

 
-APRIL 11—SCHOOL BOARD 
MEETING @ 7PM 
 
-APRIL 12—SPRING PICTURES 

 
-APRIL 13—KINDERGARTEN 
ROUND-UP 8:00 TO 6:00 

 
-APRIL 20—MID TERM REPORTS 
 
-APRIL 22—WALK-A-THON 

 
-APRIL 29—WALK-A-THON  
RAINDATE 

 

  
 

THE SCHOOL DAY BEGINS AT 
8:05 A.M.  STUDENTS ARE TAR-

DY TO SCHOOL AFTER 8:05 AM 

 

   
 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE IS VITAL TO SCHOOL 

SUCCESS.  STUDENTS MISSING MORE THAN 

10 DAYS PER SEMESTER ARE CONSIDERED 
TO HAVE EXCESSIVE ABSENCES.  BE SURE 

YOUR CHILD  

ATTENDS EACH DAY!  NOTIFY THE SCHOOL 
IF YOUR CHILD IS ILL! 

 

 

New Castle Schools 

NEW YMCA BEFORE SCHOOL PROGRAM—STARTING MARCH 14TH, THE 

HENRY COUNTY YMCA WILL PROVIDE A MORNING PROGRAM FOR STUDENTS.  ANY           
KINDERGARTEN THROUGH SIXTH GRADE STUDENT WHO NEEDS MORNING CARE CAN BE 
DROPPED OFF AT THE YMCA BEGINNING AT 5:30 A.M.  TRANSPORTATION WILL BE PROVIDED 
FROM THE YMCA TO SCHOOL EACH DAY.  THERE WILL BE SUPERVISED STRUCTURED PLAY 
AND ACTIVIITIES.  THIS PROGRAM IS PROVIDED ESPECIALLY FOR PARENTS AND             
CAREGIVERS WHO LEAVE FOR WORK BEFORE SCHOOL DOORS OPEN.  THERE IS NO COST 
FOR STUDENTS TO PARTICIPATE IN THIS PROGRAM.  IF YOU WOULD LIKE  MORE                       
INFORMATION ABOUT THIS PROGRAM, PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL. EVERY STUDENT 
WILL BE BRINGING ADDITIONAL INFORMATION HOME ABOUT THIS PROGRAM. 

 

MATH QUESTION OF THE WEEK WINNERS 

REAGAN GUFFEY & DREW BAKER 

 

HONOR PROGRAM—We will have the Honor Program for third grading period 

on Wednesday, March 16th.  Parents are welcome to attend and just need to sign 
in at the office.  Grades three through six will be recognized at 1:00pm and 
Grades kindergarten through second will be recognized at 2:00pm.   

SPRING BREAK— Spring Break begins on March 21st and is a full two weeks.  

Students do not return to class until Monday, April 4th.  

CONGRATULATIONS—Thanks to everyone who supported the PTO school 

fundraiser by selling or purchasing candy bars.  The proceeds will support 
school efforts to install a new playground.  Second grader, Hayley Shannon, won 
the prize for top sales, and Mrs. Sayre’s second grade class won the pizza party 
for having the most sales per class.   

KINDERGARTEN ROUND-UP– Students who will be 5 years of age by Au-

gust 1st of this year are eligible to enroll in kindergarten for next year.  If you 
have a child that will turn 5 by August 1st, please register for Round-Up at the 
following link:   

https://signup.com/go/bnLTSQd 

If you have questions about kindergarten registration, please call the Wilbur 
Wright Office.  We are happy to help. 

PRESCHOOL OPENING– Preschool classes for children who will be 4 years 

old by August 1st of this year are eligible to register to attend a preschool class 
at Wilbur Wright next year.  More information will be available soon.   

WILBUR WRIGHT IS PROUD TO BE A DESIGNATED  ‘LEADER IN ME’ SCHOOL 

 

 
 

  


